The East Valley Model T Ford

New Letter

November 2003



2003 Officers

President

Steve Linney

Vice President

Joe Fellin

Treasurer

George Elms

Secretary

Claudia Linney

President Message

by Steve Linney

I would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.

Just a few reminders the new year is around the corner due are due for the next year if you could get those sent in as soon as possible we will be able to get the new roaster out and ready to go. Also enclosed is ballot for the Newsletter names and club colors, please bring them to December meeting that will be held at our Christmas Lunch this will be our meeting this month since this time of the year is so busy for everyone

The January tour will be sponsored by the Roser family more to come

Editor note: Sorry for the November newsletter not getting to some of you the month just got away from me I would like to apologies for the error on my part. I would also like to wish you all Happy Holidays

Next Meeting December 13, 2003 11:00 am

The Christmas Party

Rancho de Tia Rosa 3129 East McKellips Road Mesa AZ 85206 480-659-8787 Between Lindsay and Val Vista

Directions: Please call the restaurant



